Tuesday, March 21, 2023
Dear Mr. Drews,

Please accept this letter as my formal notice of resignation from my teaching
position at Arapahoe-Holbrook Public School effective at the end of the 2022-2023
school year. I am resigning for personal reasons in order to pursue other
opportunities that align better with those personal reasons. I have enjoyed my years
at AHS and wish the best for music department and the school in the future.

Sincerely,

Condan O)MW/I/

Kendra Gardner



